
Holland Trails Committee Minutes 


Date: April 28, 2021 
Present: Richard & Chris Haller, Bob Pellicane, and Brock Jenkins


Due to COVID-19 concerns, this meeting was convened remotely. The 
meeting was called to order at 7:04 PM by Dick Haller. The minutes of the 
meeting held March 24th were approved. 


Chris presented the treasurer’s report. The balance is $2,350. 
  
 Old Business 


Brock Jenkins is interested in joining the committee. Dick will submit his 
name to the Select Board.


Progress continues on the Sichol property, but two hurdles remain. As 
soon as a closing date is determined, we will need to move quickly to 
establish a parking area and install the kiosk by June 30th.


Rampco in Dudley will supply 7/8” minus crushed gravel for $11.50 per 
ton, if the town will pick it up at the yard. Delivery would be an additional 
$6.00 per ton. An 8 space parking area is well within our budget.


We will be redesigning the bulletin board at Town Hall. 


New Business  

A spring walk is planned for the Sichol property. We will meet on Blodgett 
Road at 10am on May 8th. A rain date is set for May 15th. Dick will invite 
Marcia Beal, Glen Colburn, and Ed hood. Google maps can be used to 
map the trail.


No parking signs have been placed by home owners at the end of Morse 
Road. A “fire lane” is claimed. 


Lynne Peterson has pledged to fund the Brimfield bridge with a donation 
as much as $104,000, if the bridge can be named for Christian Peterson.


The campsite on the Sichol property is occupied. The town attorney is 
concerned.




Our regularly scheduled meeting is the same date as the Annual Town 
Meeting. We will wait until we have a closing date to meet and will invite 
Stacy Stout and Brian Johnson to  attend.


The meeting was adjourned at 7:38. 


Richard Haller  
Chairman 



